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    Thursday 22nd June 2017
Dear Parents,
What a hot week! We have survived one of the hottest weeks with hosepipes, shade and lots of ice lollipops (thanks to Sara Winters and Marie Maynard). Thankfully it is now much cooler.

Thank you to Mrs Cargill, Sarah Anderson, Caroline Ellacott, Ben Little and Duncan Francis who supported a very successful Year 6 PGL trip last weekend. Please look at the school website under 'news' for videos and photos. Year 2 and 5 have also had fantastic trips this week. The children were brilliant in very hot weather. Well done to all the staff for organising all these events and thank you to parents for bringing cold drinks and fans to cool us all down. 

Hot chocolate people are: Frankie Hendry-Platts, Alfie Ralston, Omar Rahman, Zizi Abdallah, Johnny Preston, Ollee Turner and Zachary Harvey.  It might be cold smoothies soon!!!

Have a lovely weekend.







Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Elliot E and Brendan. Thank you for your help.  


Charity Marathon Run

As some of you will already know, I will be running 26.2 miles in the Abingdon Marathon later this year. I am trying to raise money for 2 charities very close to my heart – Alzheimer’s Research UK and the British Heart Foundation.

Both charities are focused on finding cures for diseases that affect people of all ages (not just the elderly) in so many families across the UK.

I’m training hard and I am determined to finish the race in a good time and not let myself or those who kindly sponsor me down!

If you are able to make a donation – however small – it would be greatly appreciated.

Please visit my Just Giving Page to donate on line: http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/PennyCharlton
Alternatively, please send in a donation to the school office.

Many thanks

Penny (School Office)


 
CLASS NEWS
 Year F   This week we have been learning about money. We have been playing in a 
               seaside shop and buying items using the correct coins. We have created some 
               lovely seaside collages and we have written postcards to Mrs Burbank telling her 
               all about our holidays. 

 Year 1   In maths we have been working with money.  We have been adding coins,

               shopping and giving change.  We have begun planning our own stories in English 

               with Miss Light.
 Year 2   Wow! What a week!  We enjoyed a lovely day at the Living Rainforest on Monday 
               – it was so hot!  We have also been practising hard for our class assembly.
 Year 3
Year 3 have been working hard solving perimeter problems in maths and writing 

               our independent robot reports.  We have also been practising our assembly and

               carrying out our Term 6 assessments.  
 Year 4   This week, Year 4 have been writing instruction poems in English.  In science we conducted an experiment to learn more about the greenhouse effect.  In maths we have been working on column addition and subtraction.
 Year 5   This week, Year 5 have had their class trip to Cotswold Wildlife Park! We then came back, had a treasure hunt, watched a movie and slept over! 

 Year 6   Year 6 had great fun on their PGL trip and used great teamwork, they are making

               a PGL display.  They have also been practising their songs for their leavers 

               assembly.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F   Chloe and Eva for learning how to use money. They were able to buy more than 
              two items, work out the total and give the correct coins to the shopkeeper. 

Year 1   Matthew for superb behaviour, setting a good example to others and working

              independently in our lessons.  I am so proud of you!
Year 2   All of Year 2 for amazing behaviour on our trip – you were fantastic in the heat!  

              All of Year 2 for a superb assembly – well done!  Double whammy this week!
Year 3   All of Year 3 for their hard work, doing their assessments in 30° heat!
Year 4   Shaun for excellent addition and subtraction work in maths this week.  Esmae for 

              always being kind and working very hard.
Year 5   The whole of Year 5 for behaving brilliantly on their trip and during their
              sleepover! 
Year 6   All of Year 6 for being amazing on their PGL trip!
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 3!
Friends of Stockham
Don’t forget to bring in your clothing bags to the school hall tomorrow. Children are able to wear non-school uniform for the day. We are able to collect; clothes, bags, shoes and soft toys (please see www.bag2school.com for more details). Thank you for your support. Friends of Stockham

School Uniform
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Place your order by
Friday 11th August
2017 for back to
school delivery.

DON'T LEAVE
IT TOO LATE!

ACT NOW

BEAT THE
RUSH#
Visit your local store
19 or order online at:

18

Order your son/daughter's uniform online or visit the
store NOW! Do NOT leave it until the last moment. Remember after 11th August
2017 we cannot guarantee to have stock in time for when your child goes back  PMIG
to school. We don’t want to let you down so help us to help you!

AND SO MUCH MORE




If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










